
Joan Smith 
 

Please require Unocal to completely and thoroughly clean up its damage to the environment in this
vicinity. The Marsh is sensitive and important to salmon recovery. Having this area restored would
enable projects to go forward that would benefit the public use of the lands and expansion of the
Marsh capacity. 

Thank you.


